Town of Greenville

P. O. BOX 188 GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124 812-923-9821

H. L. Spears
Town Board President

Elaine N. Miller Clerk-Treasurer Jack Sprigler
Town Board Member

Ronald Lamb
Town Board Member

May 8, 1984 Town Hall

The regular monthly meeting of the Greenville Town Board, Held this date, was called to order by acting President, Jack Sprigler. Those present were Board Member Ron Lamb, M. Mason, B. Isgrigg, J. Gibson, G. Getrost, V.J. Miller, T. Richardson, M. Powell, Betty Owen, and Forest Owen.

The minutes were read and approved. Financial reports were presented to the Board.

Forest Owen wants to replace his present trailer with a larger one and enclose the present one. The Board informed him this may be done if he conforms with the ordinance establishing set-back from property lines.

Talbotte Richardson presented an ordinance establishing fees for out-of-state vehicle identification number inspections. Jack Sprigler moved to adopt the ordinance and wave the reading. Ron Lamb seconded. Motion carried. The ordinance must be signed by all Board members, then published.

The Board instructed Max Mason to write to the owner of the property next to Jean Miller regarding the condition of the property.

Ron Lamb and Gary Getrost reported that Wayne Gahlinger will not agree to a right-of-way for a water line to Fred Grauel's property.

Insurance bids should be in by June 1st.

V.J. Miller asked if the Fire Department could set booths on the Town Hall lawn June 16 during the Fish Fry. He also requested two reams of paper from the town and use of the Xerox machine for letters about the Fish Fry. The Board granted these requests.

Ron Lamb moved the meeting be adjourned. Jack Sprigler seconded.

Respectfully submitted,

aine V. Milles

Elaine N. Miller Clerk-Treasurer

. L. Spea